
GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 
March 20, 2014 

The Graduate Council met at 8:00am in 129 Himes with the following members present: 
Armbrust, Byerly (ex officio), Chance, Day, Eades, Kelso, Matthews, Marks, McKillop, Nardo, Ortner, 
and Reeve (ex officio). Absent members were Dow, Euba, Meng, and Spivey. 

Minutes of 



Graduate School Website 

Early next week we will have a new Graduate School web site, and will begin a much more 
concerted effort to have more and current news, awards and recognitions, etc. 

Academic Affairs Report 

The SACS review for accreditation was successful. The QEP on undergraduate research was well 
received. The committee recommended that the chancellor /president be reviewed by the Board of 
Supervisors during an annual review process. The council discussed if the faculty should have input 
on the review process. The Faculty Senate does not have authority over this; however, they are 
investigating the possibility of having input on the chancellor’s evaluation. Administrators are 
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Old Business 

Skype and Teleconference 

Kelso discussed how committee members on student exams could participate from afar. The 
following was discussed and a subcommittee (Kelso, Matthews, Armbrust, Ortner) was formed to 
create clear guidelines for the Graduate Council to review and vote on at a future meeting. 

• � Functionality to participate from afar 



' ' 

Executive Session 

Standing Committee Reports �

Promotion and Tenure Committee: No report. �

Graduate Faculty: No report. �

Awards Committee: No report. �

New Business 

The meeting adjourned at 8:53a.m. 

Recorded by: 

�u�w�~� 
Chantelle Collier, Assistant to the Dean Gary Byerly, Dean Graduate School 


